




From: Constant Contact
To: City of Poulsbo Planning and Economic Development
Subject: Your campaign 2021 Shoreline Master Program Update - SEPA Threshold Determination has been sent
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:30:10 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Nikole Coleman,
 
Your campaign '2021 Shoreline Master Program Update - SEPA Threshold
Determination' was sent on 4/19/2021 around 11:29 AM EDT.
 
Below is a copy of the message your subscribers received. See how your campaign is
doing by visiting Reports in your account to get real-time results and stats.
 
 

Subject: 2021 Shoreline Master Program Update - SEPA Threshold Determination

City of Poulsbo
Public Notice

You are receiving this email because you have signed up to be on a City of Poulsbo
Planning and Economic Development public notice list.

The City of Poulsbo has determined that the 2021 SMP Update does not have a
probable significant adverse impact on the environment. An environmental impact
statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 43.21C.030(2)(c). This decision was
made after review of a completed environmental checklist and other information on
file with the lead agency. This information is available to the public on request.

This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-355, Optional DNS Process. There is no
further comment period.

SEPA Threshold Determination

Please find the project documents for the 2021 Shoreline Master Program Update
here.

Staff Contact: Nikole Coleman, Senior Planner | ncoleman@cityofpoulsbo.com

City of Poulsbo | Planning and Economic Development Department, 200 NE Moe Street, Poulsbo, WA
98370
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From: Nikole CH. Coleman
To: ECY RE SEPA REGISTER
Subject: 2021 SMP Update - SEPA Determination
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:28:00 AM
Attachments: SEPA Determination.pdf

See attached.
 
Nikole Coleman, AICP
Senior Planner | City of Poulsbo
200 NE Moe Street | Poulsbo WA 98370
(360) 394-9730 | ncoleman@cityofpoulsbo.com
Pronouns: she/her
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE:  This e-mail account is public domain.  Any correspondence from or to this e-mail account may be
a public record.  Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any
claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted by an external party.
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